
 

 

SAVE THE DATE AND BOOK A BABYSITTER! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are very lucky to have booked 

Hugh Van Cuylenberg      
to present again this year. 

 

Thursday 7th May, 7pm 

 

As a school, we value his message and believe it must 

be reinforced. Therefore, we expect ALL PARENTS 

to attend the evening, even if they have heard Hugh 

speak previously.  
 

Many Thanks, Angelique Gabriel- Wellbeing Leader 

 
 
 
 
 
 


